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Comments: | am in full support of all of CBMBA's comments regarding the NVTP - and am particularly behind the
proposal for Option 1 of the Upper Cement Creek Trail continuation to Crystal Peak (#8).

As a resident of the Cement Creek drainage we have seen first hand the increase in traffic on all sections of the
road by motorized vehicles. The upper end of the road has many areas of encroaching vegetation making it hard
to see what is up the road or around the corner, and zero policing of vehicular traffic. Dirt bikes in particular
travel the corridor in packs at high speeds and there is no better example of a need to get slower paced non-
motorized travelers off of Cement Creek Road for safety's sake. | hope that this is of the greatest concern and
consideration, secondary to trail connectivity - although that is something that is of great interest as well.

Thank you all for the continued work to make recreation in our valley better!



